
The Clinton County Board of Realtors held their February meeting at the General 
Denver.  President Sheri McIntosh called the meeting to order and the Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited.  The minutes from the last meeting was read with a 
motion to approve made by Robyn Clifton, second by Ken Lundy-motion 
passed.  The treasurer’s report was give and a motion to approve was made by 
Betsy Hart, second by Ray Sarkees-motion passed 

Under new business it was announced that out of 88 counties in Ohio, it was to 
only having 36 boards.  Everyone needs to help with actives and get paperwork 
in.  A discussion was held on if we as a board wanted to continue with the Matt 
Williams memorial scholarship.  The discussion was tabled. 

Old business:  Steve Riehle gave an update on the board sponsored day of 
caring.  Also a reminder about dues. 

Our first 50/50 drawing was held with the winner being Cindy Moyer. 

Speaker for the day was Taylor Stuckert of the Clinton County Regional Planning 
Commission.  He spoke about the land bank and the incentive programs they 
have to offer. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Ken Lundy. 


